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If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               12th January 2024 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Honesty’ 

 
‘If you tell the truth, you don’t have to 

remember anything’ 
 

History Day – Beatle Mania 
 

On Thursday 18th January we are having a 
whole school History Day. The children will be 
learning fun facts all about The Beatles and the 
city of Liverpool. The day will be filled with 
activities and learning songs. Children are 
welcome to wear sixties inspired clothing (please 
do not feel obliged to buy anything special - no 
football or sports wear). 
 

 
 

Topics 
 

The topics for this term are as follows: 
 
N       Food Glorious Food 
R       On Safari 
Y1      Memory Box 
Y2     At Home and Further Away  

 

Happy New Year 
 

Welcome back and happy New Year to all 
our children and families! We trust you had 
a lovely relaxing holiday and are ready for 
our new term. The staff would like to take 
this opportunity to thank you for their 
very kind Christmas gifts. 

 

Extra Curricular Clubs 
 

Clubs start on Monday 15th  January for 4 
weeks until February half term then 
continue for another 2 weeks until Monday 
26th February.  Club times 3:15 – 
4:00pm. This term clubs are open to 
children in Y1. 
A letter has been sent home with further 
details. 
 

 

Reception September 2024 
 

This is a reminder for Nursery children who are 
eligible to start Reception in September – the 
closing date for online applications is Monday 
15th January 2024. If you have not already 
done so then we recommend you apply forthwith 
to ensure you do not miss out on a place in 
Reception for your child. To apply please visit 
Liverpool City Council/School Admissions and 
follow the online procedure. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 
 
 
07871782263   - School Mobile 
 
 

SCHOOL TIMES: 8:45AM  -  3:15PM 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       98% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   99%           
(Mrs Gordon) 
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   90% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    95% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    95% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   97% 
 
3 classes in green this week – well done to 
Bluebells, Daffodils and Sunflowers for 
great attendance! 

Overall Attendance 
95% 

Diary Dates 
 

15 Jan   Clubs – 3:15-4:00pm 
16 Jan   Y2 Swimming 
16 Jan   Little Readers 1:30pm 
18 Jan   History Day 
19 Jan   2W Biscuit Day 

 

Liverpool City Council ASD Training Team  

 
Date: Wednesday 17th, 24th, 31st Jan and 7th 
Feb 2024  
Time: 1pm – 2.30pm 
Venue: Virtual / zoom 
 
We would like to offer you the opportunity to 
attend a course on Autistic Spectrum Disorder 
(Your child must have an ASD diagnosis) The 
course will allow you to build your knowledge on 
autism and meet / share information with other 
parents. 
 (All sessions need to be attended to complete 
the course). 
If you wish to attend, please contact the team on 
the email below and we will forward a zoom 
invite via your email address. You can use a 
computer, tablet, or phone to access zoom. 
 
Email: asdtrainingteam@liverpool.gov.uk  
 
If the above dates for the workshop are not suitable, please  
view the Liverpool Local offer Page / Liverpool ASD 
training team for future training and workshops. 

 
Liverpool ASD Training Team | Liverpool 
Family Information & SEND Directory  
 
 
 

Y2 Swimming 
 

Y2 enjoyed their swimming lessons on Tuesday 
and their confidence will only grow further as 
the weeks go on. Just a reminder to wear 
swimsuits/trunks underneath uniform and 
underwear/towel in a bag. Caps and swimming 
bags are available at the school office: 
Caps £1.50 
Bags £2.50 
 

 


